
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Spring 1 2022 
 

Happy New Year! Below is an outline of some of the exciting things your children will be learning this half 
term. Please remember reading books are to be in school every day and PE kits can be worn all day when the 

children have PE. 
 
 

English 
During our English lessons, we will be focusing on the work of William Shakespeare and specifically, Romeo and 

Juliet. This unit will give children the opportunity to appreciate the work of the legendary play writer whilst unpicking 

the meaning of much of his work. There will be a number of opportunities for children to explore his work 

via drama alongside film clips to enhance understanding and even write in his style of Iambic Pentameter.  

We will also continue to learn a range of grammar, punctuation and spellings skills.       

 

Maths 

This si what we will be learning of the course of this half term in our groups. Addition and subtraction of 

decimals will be happening with Mrs Simpson’s group while Mr Ward’s will be finalizing their work on fractions 

before progressing to decimals and percentages and the relationship between the three. 

Creative Curriculum       

Our theme this half term is Heroes and Villains. During this unit, children will be given the opportunity to learn about 
the digestive system and the role it plays within our bodies. In our DT, we will be considering food packaging before 
moving on to how to create a healthy bread which is both tasty and nourishing for us.                                                                                                         

 

R.E 

Our unit this term will be focusing on why Christians celebrate the Eucharist. We will explore what it is 

and discuss the significance of this for Christians and make links to children’s lives. During the unit we 

will read a range of extracts from the Bible to enhance learning. 
 
     
           PE 

This term in PE we will be working with Mrs Howard working on our fitness and learning a range of new dance moves. 
We will also be improving our football skills outside on the MUGGA. Please check Dojo each week to see when we will be 
doing P.E as the days may change.  

 
 
Computing 

Over the course of this half term children will be developing their use of spreadsheets and exploring how this can 

be used in everyday life to make things easier. Spreadsheets will be created to show probability, budget spending 

money and plan for upcoming events. 

 
 
PSHE 
This term we will be learning about the role that money plays in people’s lives, attitudes towards it and what influences 
our decisions about it. We will learn about value for money, how companies encourage customers to buy things and why it 
is important to be a critical consumer.  

 

 


